United States Holocaust Memorial Council

March 3, 1981

Dear Mr. Maitland:
Thank you for your letter of February 17, 1981.

Plans for the International Liberators Conference are underway,
but there are some projects still to be finalized. We are pleased to
include your name on our mailing list, so that you will be kept
up-to-date as arrangements continue to be made.

You mentioned in your letter that you have photographs. I
regret the necessity to ask you, but it is important to us to have
as many details as you can give us regarding them. For example, if
there are photographs of bodies, approximately how many bodies were
there? Do you have any idea who they were, and how they died? Also,
can you supply similar information regarding bodies in railroads cars,
etc.

As you probably are aware, there are people writing books and
articles denying that there ever were any death camps. Your
photographs, and your explanation and vertification of them, are
extremely valuable to truth and history.

Thank you again for your important contribution.

Sincerely,

Miles Lerman
Chairman, International Relations
Committee

Mr. John A. Maitland
11437 S. Homeland
Whittier, CA 90604

Suite 832, 425 13th Street, NW Washington, DC 20004
202-724-0779



United States Holocaust Memorial Council

April 16, 1981

Dear Mr. Maitland:

Thank you very much for sending us your photographs.
We appreciate the time and care you have taken in writing us.

Plans for the International Liberators Conference are
underway, but there are some projects still to be finalized. The
Conference will be held October 26 through 28, 1981, in Washington,
D.C. We are pleased to include your name on our mailing list,
so that you will be kept up-to-date as arrangements continue to
be made.

On behalf of the United States Holocaust Memorial Council,
I am deeply grateful to you for your help.

Sincerely yours,

f\ulm \‘.))UWW\N
Miles Lerman

Chairman, International Relations
Committee

Mr. John A. Maitland
15914 Rushford St.
Whittier, Calif. 90603

Suite 832, 425 13th Street, NW Washington, DC 20004
202-724-0779



